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From: Ken Roberts <kroberts@icc-es.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:23 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

| do not agree with changing the margin requirements for the forex markets. People who invest in this market are
aware of the risk of participating in the market. Please leave the requirements alone and let the markets determine
what should be available. People should have the right to make their own decisions about how they invest.
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